

## **TALLAHASSE DART LEAGUE MEETING MINUTES FOR 02/05/03**

PRESENT AT MEETING: KELLY GARDNER - PRESIDENT  
BILL HOCK – VICE PRESIDENT  
CHERYL MOORE – TREASURE  
DENISE JOHNSON – SECRETARY  
MONIQUE COOPER – COMMUNICATIONS OFFICER  
ANDREW BRADY – STATISTICIAN

- IT WAS DISCUSSED & DECIDED THAT THE LEAGUE WILL BEGIN THE NEXT SEASON ON FEBRUARY 26, 2003. THE SIGN UP ROSTERS ARE TO BE TURNED IN ON FEBRUARY 19, 2003 NO LATER THAN 9:00 P.M. COMMITTEE MEMBERS WILL BE ON HAND AT THE HOBIT FROM 7:00 P.M. UNTIL 9:00 P.M.
- THE END OF THE SEASON DART LEAGUE PARTY WAS DISCUSSED. CHERYL EXPLAINED WHAT FOOD WOULD BE SERVED & THE DAYS EVENTS. IT WAS DISCUSSED & APPROVED THAT THE FOOD WOULD BE SERVED AT 2:00 P.M. THE AWARDS PROGRAM SHOULD BEGIN AT AROUND THE SAME TIME. THERE WILL BE A DART TOURNEMENT. SIGN UPS WILL BEGIN AT APPROXIMATELY 3:00 P.M. WITH PLAY AT 3:30. THE LEAGUE WILL GIVE \$100.00 TOWARDS THE PAYOUT ON THE TOURNEMENT. THERE WILL BE KARAOKE BEGINNING AT AROUND 7 OR 8 O'CLOCK.
- KELLY VOLUNTEERED TO OVERSEE THE SET-UP OF THE TOURNEMENT ON SATURDAY. IT WAS DECIDED THAT IT WOULD BE A SEATED BLIND DRAW TOURNEMENT. EACH PARTICIPATE WILL PAY A \$5.00 ENTRY.
- CHERYL STATED THAT SHE WILL HAVE A VEHICLE AT THE SALTY DOG & AT SPORTIES ON SATURDAY FOR ANYONE WHO WOULD LIKE A RIDE TO THE TOURNEMENT. THE PICKUP WILL BE AT 1:00 P.M.
- IT WAS DISCUSSED THE PROBLEMS WITH GRIVENCES & HOW THEY WERE HANDLED IN THE PAST. KELLY SAID SHE WOULD TRY TO GET LAST SEASON'S SCORE SHEETS TO SEE IF THERE WERE ANY GRIVENCES ON THE BACK. THE COMMITTEE WILL THEN CHECK TO SEE IF THEY HAVE BEEN RESOLVED. IF NOT, THE COMMITTEE WILL TRY TO GET THE GRIVENCES RESOLVED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. IT WAS ALSO DISCUSSED THAT AT ANY TIME THERE IS A COMPLAINT ON THE SCORE SHEETS, SOMEONE WILL BEGIN WORKING ON THE PROBLEM AS SOON AS POSSIBLE (WITHIN THE WEEK IF POSSIBLE). IT WAS ALSO DECIDED THAT WHEN A COMPLAIT WAS PLACED ON THE SCORE SHEET, SOMEONE FROM THE GRIVENCE COMMITTEE WILL CALL THE COMPLAINTANT & LET THEM KNOW WHAT THE STATUS OF THEIR COMPLAINT IS AND AN APPROXIMATE DATE OF WHEN TO EXPECT TO GET IT RESOLVED. ANDREW IS TO CALL BILL WITH ANY COMPLAINTS HE SEES ON THE SCORE SHEETS.
- KELLY STATED THAT THE IRISH PUB WOULD LIKE TO BE INCLUDED ON THE LIST OF BARS FOR PLAY BY THE LEAGUE. KELLY WILL CALL THE OWNER & SEE IF THEY ARE SET UP FOR PLAY. IF SO, RICK PECKHAM IS TO CHECK THE BAR OUT TO MAKE SURE IT IS UP TO STANDARDS FOR LEAGUE PLAY.
- ONE OF THE COMMITTEE MEMBER'S ARE TO CALL SHELIA AT THE CORNER BAR & SEE IF THEY ARE STILL INTERESTED IN BEING INCLUDED THIS SEASON FOR PLAY AT THEIR BAR.
- BILL VOLUNTEERED FOR HIM & TOM TO GO TO EACH BAR & MAKE SURE DART BOARDS, CHALK AND/OR DRY ERASE BOARDS ARE UP TO STANDARDS. IF NOT, THEY

WILL MAKE THE SUGGESTIONS TO THE BARS AS TO HOW CORRECTIONS NEED TO BE MADE.

- IT WAS DISCUSSED THAT THERE WILL BE A GENERAL MEETING ON THE 19<sup>TH</sup> OF FEBRUARY TO VOTE ON NEW BARS. IT WAS DECIDED THAT NO BARS WILL BE DROPPED UNLESS THE BAR WANTS TO BE DROPPED THIS SEASON. HOWEVER, THERE MAY BE SOME PUT ON A WATCH LIST PENDING IMPROVEMENTS. WE WILL NOT HAVE THE MEETING IF THERE ARE NO NEW BARS WANTING TO COME INTO THE LEAGUE THIS SEASON THAT NEED TO BE VOTED ON.
- IT WAS DECIDED THAT COMMITTEES WOULD BE FORMED AS SOON AS ROSTERS ARE TURNED IN. THERE SHOULD BE A FORM FOR EACH MEMBER TO FILL OUT IN THE CAPITAN'S PACKET. THE FORMS ARE FOR EACH LEAGUE MEMBER TO VOLUNTEER TO THE VARIOUS COMMITTEES'. THE COMMITTEES ARE AS FOLLOWS: **BAR COMMITTEE – RULES & GRIVENCE COMM (THIS IS HEADED UP BY BILL HOCK) – RANKING (HEADED UP BY LYLE) – PARTY COMMITTEE.**

**COMMITTEE MEMBERS FOR THE WINTER SEASON ARE:**

<b>PRESIDENT -</b>	<b>KELLY GARDNER</b>
<b>VICE PRESIDENT -</b>	<b>BILL HOCK</b>
<b>TREASURE -</b>	<b>CHERYL MOORE</b>
<b>SECRETARY -</b>	<b>DENISE JOHNSON</b>
<b>SARGENT OF ARMS -</b>	<b>RICK PECKHAM</b>
<b>COMMUNICATION -</b>	<b>MONIQUE COOPER</b>
<b>STATISTICIAN -</b>	<b>ANDREW BRADY</b>